Dear Students and Parents:

In an effort to help our students improve their college entrance exam scores, Birdville ISD is pleased to be offering
two intensive seven-hour boot camps hosted by Test Prep Seminars, a nationally renowned test preparation
provider. These workshops are designed to give your son or daughter effective test-taking and time-management
strategies that can help them realize a significant increase in their entrance exam scores. If you son or daughter is
planning to take the SAT or ACT for college admissions or scholarships in April, May or June, we highly recommend
these boot camps. To learn more, please visit www.testprepseminars.org or contact Danette Johnston in the
Counseling Department at 817-547-8252.

The normal cost of these boot camps is $250. However, the Birdville Board of Trustees and staff are very
committed to improving student test scores, and, as part of our College Readiness Program, is making these boot
camps available at no charge to BHS students. These boot camps will be held during the school day to allow as
many students as possible to participate. These seven-hour workshops will be divided into two half-days. Materials
include 2 books, 27 practice tests and a strategy book to further complement their learning.

Participation in the boot camps is limited. Secure a spot for your child by returning this letter with your signature
to the counselor’s office. Your child may attend one of the sessions. Registrations will be accepted on a first-come,
first-served basis through March 6, 2014 or until all available spots are filled. Senior students will have priority, and
remaining slots will be filled by juniors. Information about each boot camp is provided below.

ACT Boot Camp SAT Boot Camp
Tuesday, March 18 and Wednesday, March 19 Tuesday, March 25 and Wednesday, March 26
BHS Auditorium BHS Auditorium
7:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 7:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m.
Sign-in begins at 7:00 Sign-in begins at 7:00

Return the form below with your signature to the Counseling Office by Thursday, March 6. Be sure to indicate in
which boot camp your child will participate.

Sincerely,

Director of Curriculum and Instruction

My child, , will participate in the following college
entrance exam boot camp.

ACT SAT

Parent/Guardian



